ERID-259147

From: Haagenstad, Mark P

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 4:10 PM

To: Kieling, John, NMENV; Hall, Timothy, NMENV

Cc: Dorries, Alison M; Grieggs, Tony; Saladen, Michael T; Diaz, Tammy A; Turner, Gene E;
Trujillo, Eric L

Subject: LANL Manifest Discrepancy Notification

Hello John:

The purpose of this email is to notify the New Mexico Environment Department Hazardous Waste Bureau (NMED-HWB)
of a manifest discrepancy as required by Permit Section 2.4.7 (4). Due to the timing of the initial notification (June 23,
2014), LANL is at day three of the notice for the following discrepancy and is hereby notifying you via email:

LANL shipped container W743555 to Veolia ES Technical Solutions, LLC in Colorado on May 28, 2014. The shipment was
received on June 12, 2014, and manifest returned to LANL with no discrepancies. LANL received notification on June 20,
2014 that the pH of this container was higher than the waste profile allowed (non-hazardous).

W743555 is propylene glycol & water in a closed loop system. No EPA codes were originally applied to this waste,
shipped as a Non-Regulated Liquid. During normal operations at the TSDF, pH checks were performed, and the pH was
reported at 13.15.

The Permittees continue to assess the manifest discrepancy and are in the process of providing a formal letter
notification to the NMED-HWB.

Please contact me at (505) 665-2014 if additional information would be helpful.

Mark Haagenstad

Environmental Protection Division
RCRA Permitting and Compliance
Office: (505) 665-2014

Mobile: (505) 699-1733





